
	
May	14,	2018	
	
Governor	Mark	Dayton	
130	State	Capitol	
75	Rev.	Dr.	Martin	Luther	King	Jr.	Blvd	
St.	Paul,	MN	55155	
	
	
Dear	Governor	Dayton,	

The	House	and	Senate	have	reached	agreement	on	our	Tax	bill	and	targets	for	Supplemental	
Appropriations.	We	had	hoped	to	meet	with	you	this	morning,	but	you	were	unavailable.	We	want	to	
work	with	you	to	produce	bills	we	can	all	agree	on.	We	cannot	do	that	without	meeting	with	you.		

We	respectfully	invite	you	to	meet	with	us	today,	Monday	at	2	pm	in	Capitol	Office	237.	

As	legislative	leaders,	we	are	committed	to	an	open,	constructive	process	that	delivers	tax	conformity	
and	supplemental	spending	bills	for	Minnesotans.		

Sincerely,	

	 	 	 								
Sen.	Paul	Gazelka	 	 	 	 	 	 Rep.	Kurt	Daudt	
Senate	Majority	Leader	 	 	 	 	 Speaker	of	the	House	
	


